Keeping the World Safe from Polluters like You®

1-Oct-05
Joe Jones
1 Greentree Drive
Norwich CT 06360

Dear Mr Jones:

We have completed analysis on your lawn run-off.

We collected a sample on 13-Sep-05 following a heavy rain.  In the laboratory we found that the fertilizer level was as follows:

Fertilizer Count:
Very High

This level is described below:

A level of Very High indicates that you are busy suffocating lobsters in Long Island Sound.  Keep up the good work!

If you have any questions, please call me at (999) 999-9999.

Sincerely,


Anthony Benoit,
Chief Nuisance

